
Dear parent 

It is at times like this that we realise we need to adapt technology more than we have been 

doing. We at Hansraj strongly believe in using technology in the classroom but this time we 

shall be using technology at home as well. Your ward is a digital native and we are sure they 

would love to use technology in learning, and unless we as mentors keep pace with them it will 

not work very successfully. Let's put our efforts together and make sure no virus comes in 

between the mentor and mentee in their learning process.    

Welcome on board to online teaching 

Team Hansraj is all out in full force to embrace children and not ' isolate'  THEM  from  US. 

When the going gets tough the tough get going. This is what we believe in. From today we 

begin connecting with you online. The first session of online teaching will be for class 12 

students of session 2020- 2021 

 


